
GCCCD’s 
Sustainability 

Program wishes all 
Veterans and their 
families a relaxing 

Veteran’s Day 
Weekend.

If you would like assistance 
turning off your computer, 
lights, projectors, and/or 

other electronics before you 
leave for the Veteran’s Day 

weekend, please contact the 
Sustainability Program’s 
Sustainability Specialist 

Jacqueline.Hall@gcccd.edu 
619-644-7761
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